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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 847 directs the Department of Environmental Quality to conduct a study examining the 

feasibility of establishing nuclear facilities in the state in coordination with the Office of the 

Secretary of Energy and Environment. The Department shall issue a report based on the findings 

of the study and shall include any recommendations for the establishment of a facility. The report 

shall be delivered to the Governor, the Secretary of Energy and Environment, the President Pro 

Tempore of the Senate, the Speaker of the House, the Chair of the Senate Energy Committee, 

and the Chair of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee no later than February 1, 

2025. 
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